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Testimony on SB-348-1 

Don Taylor 

Turner, Oregon  

I am strongly opposed to SB-348-1. I am a law-abiding sportsman who uses a variety 

of firearms as the tools of the sport. I promote safe and responsible use of firearms, 

support Hunter Education which includes lessons on the safe use of firearms by 

young hunters, and I have mentored youth and first-time hunters. I was opposed to 

BM 114. There were countless flaws and problems with that measure, all of which 

have turned out to be true. Now the Senate Judiciary Committee is trying to "fix" this 

unconstitutional measure and undermine the court actions pending against this 

horrible law. Filing a 64 page "gut and stuff" amendment on a Friday night for a 

hearing on Monday is sneaky and underhanded, but it falls in line with all the other 

lies and deceptions about 114. The amendments appear to repeal 114, but in reality, 

it re-implements it and makes it worse. I am strongly opposed to SB-348-1 and the 

way this measure is being forced through under cover of darkness.  

 


